
From the Red Letterbox - Week 10 
 
 

Term 3 Information 
Kiss and Collect and Veggie Garden pick-up is running very smoothly at the moment  

Thanks to all staff, parents and students for their continual cooperation to keep everyone 
safe and happy.  

In term 3, we would like to try BOTH the Veggie garden AND red letterbox pick-up starting 
from 2.55pm for K-2 students and after 3pm for students in 3-6.  

*Please note if you have siblings K-2 AND 3-6, they can be collected from 2.55pm. 

 

From feedback from the parent survey, we found that: 

* parents liked the opportunity to collect their little ones just a bit before the bigger kids 
finished school.  

**BUT if you had a child in Kindy and one in 3-6 it was a bit hard when the bigger child 
didn’t want to leave school early (what dedicated students!) 

So – a compromise that we would like to try is opening the Veggie Garden and Red 
Letterbox at 2.55pm and therefore the bigger siblings are not missing out on their end of 
the day special things  

 

If you have ONLY K-2 children and are using the Veggie Garden or Red Letterbox, please 
start arriving at 2.55pm and remember to move as far forward as you can.  

If you have children in K-2 AND 3-6 and are using the Veggie Garden or Red Letterbox, 
please start arriving after 2.55pm and remember to move as far forward as you can. 

If you have ONLY 3-6 children and are using the Red Letterbox, please start arriving after 
3.00pm and remember to move as far forward as you can.  

 

**All other children will be dismissed at 3.00pm: 

- through the back gate/Kerry Close gate 

- taken to OOSH 

- taken to the other side to leave via Willandra Rd 

- taken to the bus shelter (for bus children only) 

 

             
 



 

 

                                                                      Here is Mr Gibbons making sure that everyone is        

                                                                      leaving the school safely.  

 

 

 

                                                             Thanks for keeping an eye on us Mr Gibbons! 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for a great Term 2, 

All the Red Letterbox Teachers            


